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14. COMMUNITY BOARD ADVISERS UPDATE 
 
 14.1 BOARD FUNDING BALANCES – 2011/12 FINANCIAL YEAR 
 
 A copy of the Board’s funding balances as at 30 November 2011 is attached for members’ 

information. 
 
 The Council resolved at its 10 November meeting to distribute the remaining Metropolitan Small 

Grants Fund 2011/12 ($98,621), on a pro rata basis, amongst the eight Community Boards to 
distribute via their Discretionary Funds.  The Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Board received $3,793.06 as 
its share of this, which has been added to the monies available for allocation in its Discretionary 
Response Fund. 

 
 14.2 CANTERBURY EARTHQUAKE RECOVERY AUTHORITY CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 Attached for members information is a letter from the Canterbury Earthquake Recovery 

Authority acknowledging comments made by the Board on the Draft Recovery Strategy for 
Greater Christchurch. 

 
 14.3 NOVEMBER UPDATE ON LOCAL CAPITAL PROJECTS AND STRONGER CHRISTCHURCH 

INFRASTRUCTURE REBUILD TEAM UPDATE 
 
  The November Update on Local Capital Projects is attached (Attachment 1) for members 

information, along with an update from the Stronger Christchurch Infrastructure Rebuild Team 
(SCIRT), which is attached separately (Attachment 2). 


